

CREATING BRILLIANT FUTURES

26th September 2025

Dear Parents / Carers

Class Charts and Homework

Please be aware that from Monday 29th September homework will be set via class charts. As such, it is crucial that all students and their parents/carers have logged into class charts and are able to view the homework that has been set.

The exception to this is for our 6th formers who will continue to use google classroom to access their homework.

Frequency of Homework by Subject and Key Stage

Key Stage 3

All students will be set 8-10 pieces of home learning every Monday. This homework is due the following Monday. Eight pieces of home learning weekly will be set in English, Maths, Science, Geography, History, MFL, Computer Science and Sparx reader. Additional homework will be set fortnightly in Religious Studies and Creative (ADTV).

Key Stage 4

All students in key stage 4 will be set home learning on a Monday from all examination courses and work will be due the following Monday. Year 11 setting of home learning may be adapted during exam weeks to consider the demands of preparing for mocks.

Key Stage 5

All key stage 5 students are expected to complete 6-8 hours of home learning per subject per week.

Rewards for Homework Completion

Students who complete homework on time and to an excellent standard will be rewarded with green points on class charts. These points will support them in unlocking class chart badges and will also help them build points towards other prize-winning opportunities.

Sanctions for Lack of Homework Completion

With the support of parents / carers we hope that all of our students will complete their work on time and to a high standard. However, a lack of homework completion will be logged by teachers on class charts. Two 'no homework' red points on class charts will trigger a centralised break time detention. Any patterns of non-completion will be monitored to allow further intervention.





Homework Club

There is an opportunity for students to attend homework clubs after school (3.15-4.15pm) as follows:

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday in the 6th Form Centre – Year 11, Year 12 and Year 13.

Tuesday in B7 – Year 7, Year 8, Year 9 and Year 10.

Yours sincerely

Mr N Ellis Vice Principal